
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2, 2011 

 

 

Mr. Michael MacIsaac          

Chief of EMS          Sent via e-mail 

Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board 

210 Mead Boulevard 

Espanola ON P5E 1R9 

 

Dear Michael, 

 

Thank you for your letter of October 5, 2011 that provides an update on recent changes you have 

made regarding non-urgent patient transportation in the Manitoulin-Sudbury Area as per our 

earlier discussion. 

 

As you are aware, the North East Local Health Integration Network is preparing to undertake a 

non-urgent patient transportation planning exercise to address some of the long-standing issues 

surrounding this important service across the region.  Given your leadership on this file, we look 

forward to working closely with you over the coming months. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Original Signed 

 

Louise Paquette 

Chief Executive Officer 

 
 

Cc: Fern Dominelli, CAO, Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB 
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